MINUTES

Building Committee Executive Committee

Monday, April 23, 2007

· Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairman Dennis Ducharme

· Roll call of officers: 6 Present, 1 Excused, 1 Vacant Position (Marketing)

Motion was made: “Members arriving for meetings late will NOT be briefed on what has been previously discussed as this will prolong a meeting.”


Motion was seconded and passed.

· James “Tiny” Dancy accepted the position of Fundraising Sub Chairman

· All scheduled meetings will:

Have an Agenda

Be Open to all members of Post 593

Keep Minutes that will be posted w/in 72 hours

· Upon approval of the Post, the BCEC will meet on the 3rd Monday of each month so that minutes can be prepared before the Post Exec Meeting on the 

3rd  Wednesday of each month.  This will begin after the Charter is changed reflecting the BCEC meeting be “once per month” versus “on the 3rd Wed.” 

· The entire Building Committee will only meet together on an “as necessary” basis.

Motion was made: “To set up another subcommittee known as “Events.”  

Motion was seconded. After discussion that it is already covered by Fundraising, the motion was withdrawn.

Motion was made: “To set our initial goal of $1 Million.”


Motion was seconded and passed.

· It was decided that we need to have another meeting of any member of Post 593 that wishes to attend.  This will allow better forming of committee personnel and give each sub-committee time to Brainstorm and get things moving.  The date has been selected to be Saturday, May 12th from 12-5 pm.

· An immediate need of a Laser Printer was discussed.  This is needed because the Building Committee foresees making many copies of various documents, especially for Marketing and the printers currently in use at the Post are too slow and their cartridges are not economical.  Kevin will look into the possibility of a donated printer.

· Another immediate need is Marketing Material or Press Kit.  Dennis, Tiny, and Jack will create one with the assistance of the Post Consolidated Report.

· Finance Chairman requested that all monetary donations go thru him before being presented to the Post Finance Officer.  There was very short discussion before approval.

Motion was made: “That the Building Committee hold a Sock Hop at the UC VFW on 


June 16th.”


Motion was seconded with discussion.  The UC VFW has graciously agreed to 


use of their Hall free of charge on that night only since it is the only Saturday


evening available in the near future.   Motion passed.

Nick Mills has agreed to be our Liaison with the Department of Texas on all matters concerning the Building Committee.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jack E. Leanhart, Jr.

Building Committee 1st Vice Chairman

